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June 10, 2021 
 
Jillian Knox 

State Clearing House 
Office of Planning Research 
 
 

Subject: Amendment to posting for State Clearinghouse No. 202106019 
 
Dear OPR: 
 

This is a request to modify an incorrect title used for the NOE for SCH 2021060193 that was 
posted at the SCH database on 6/9/21. We would like to make the following modifications to the 
SCH posting: 
 

1. Change the Title to “Ordinance Requiring Newly Constructed Buildings to be All-

Electric.”  
2. Replace the existing NOE attachment with the revised NOE with the updated title. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding these issues, please feel free to call me at (510) 747-
6871. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Henry Dong 
Planner 


